
Pastoral Associate:  

Mary Mazza Hendricks 
(304) 269-1244          pa@spchurchweston.net 
Office Hours: Mon. - Thurs. 8:30am - 6pm   
 
Parish Office Manager:  
Sandra R. Mick 
(304) 269-3048         
secretary@spchurchweston.net 
 
Mass Schedule:   
Monday:  NO MASS 
Tuesday:  NO MASS 
Wednesday:  NO MASS 
Thursday:  8:30am 
Friday:  8:30am 
Saturday:  6pm  
Sunday:  9:30am  
(All Masses held in the church unless other-
wise noted.) 
 
The Sacraments:  
Baptism - By arrangement 
Marriage - At least nine months’ notice. 
Reconciliation - Wednesday: 5:00 - 5:45 
Saturday: 5:00 - 5:45pm 
Sunday:   9:00 - 9:20am 
Anytime by request (304-269- 3048)  
 
Pastoral Care of the Sick - Please notify the 
parish office (304-269-3048) of parishioners 
who are hospitalized or homebound and wish 
to receive Eucharist or the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick. 
 
RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults):  
RCIA: Wed, 6:30 in the parish meeting room. 
For more info, contact Mary Hendricks at 304-
269-1244.  
 
Counseling:  Contact Valerie Corley at 304-
476-6009. 
 
Rosary:  Weekly: Wed 5:35pm & Thurs: 
7:35am (no Mass = no Rosary) 
Oct. and May: Saturday: 5:30pm, Sunday: 9am 
 
Miraculous Medal Novena: Wed: 5:55pm 
 
Prayer Line:  Micki Snyder 304-269-3688 or 
304 476-6516  
 

St. Patrick School 
“An Excellent Beginning” 
 Pre-School – 7th Grade 

224 Center Ave.  
Weston, WV 26452     
304-269-5547   
Principal: Maureen Gildein 
Secretary: Regina Frazier 
email: st.pats@stpatswv.org   
website: stpatswv.org 

St. Patrick Church 
 

210 Center Ave. 

Weston, WV 26452 

304 269-3048 

Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9am – 4pm 
 

Rev. James R. DeViese, Jr., J.C.L., 
Pastor 
pastor@spchurchweston.net 
 

Website: www.spchurchweston.net 

18th Sunday in Ordinary Time, July 31, 2016 We Are Family! 

Like us on Facebook: “St. Patrick Church, Weston, WV” 

   

 Ecclesiastes 1:2, 2:21-23 

 

The Urban Dictionary definition of “selfie” is: “The beginning of the end of intelligent 

civilization.” Selfies were taken as far back as 1839 when Robert Cornelius uncovered 

the lens of his camera, ran around to the front of it, stood there for a minute, and then 

ran back to replace the lens cap. But it wasn’t until the 21st century and the 2010 

iPhone 4 was released with a front-facing camera that the selfie movement exploded. 

A selfie is a self-portrait, taken with a digital camera or camera phone held at arm’s 

length or pointed at a mirror. It is estimated that the average millennial (those born 

between 1982-2004) will take over 25,000 selfies in his lifetime. If you take a look at any 

Facebook timeline, you will see that the estimate is probably low. I’ve been known to 

take a selfie or two or 900, and I’m light years from being a millennial. 

We take selfies because we are social creatures. We need to be connected, seen, 

and valued by others. 

We take selfies because other people take selfies. The practice has become a 

social norm. Remember your parents’ question? If your friend jumped off a cliff, would 

you? Well...yeah. 

And we take selfies because we are vain. We need validation, duck lips and all. We 

want to share on social media, and we count the “likes” we get. The more the better. 

We are vain. When’s the last time you walked past a mirror without sneaking a peek 

at how you look? There was a story on the internet which described a woman who, 

trying to prove her assertion that men are more vain than women, said to an audience 

“It is a pity that the most intelligent and learned men attach the least importance to the 

way they dress. Why, right in this room the most cultivated man is wearing the most 

clumsily knotted tie!” Every single man in the room immediately put his hand to his tie to 

straighten it.   

“Vanity of vanities, says Qoheleth, vanity of vanities! All things are vanity!” is the 

verse we hear from today’s first reading. In this case, the exasperated writer is using the 

Hebrew superlative, “Vanity of vanities,” to express a supreme degree of futility and 

emptiness. The author, in fact, paints a rather depressing picture of life: you work hard 

and have to leave your property to another who hasn’t worked a day on it. You worry 

and fret, and all you get is sorrow, grief, and insomnia. This guy could use a good anti-

depressant. 

Translated from Hebrew, vanity in this case means “chasing the wind.” How many 

times have you done that? For me, it’s about twice the number of selfies I’ve taken. 

Yep. I prefer dreams over reality most days. Well, every day. 

We chase the wind when we value what we own—a big home, the expensive car, 

jewelry, the electronics instead of family and friends. We chase the wind and think we 

are good parents when we take the kids on a fabulous vacation, or give them free reign 

on the credit card or iTunes account instead of spending time with them. We chase the 

wind when we deem ourselves successful when our bank account is healthy, our 

investments are secure, or we work outrageous hours instead of donating time, 

treasure, and talent to help the poor among us. 

All of it—vanity. 

This week, the Girl Scouts started preparing 93 backpacks for the kids at H.E. White 

Elementary School in Clay County, devastated by recent flooding, and more than a 

dozen totes full of supplies for the school’s teachers. I guarantee that the recipients will 

be happy, but not nearly as happy as the ones who donated the crayons, notebooks, 

scissors, and thousands more back-to-school necessities. 

That, friends, is love of God and neighbor, the complete opposite of vanity.  

UpFront    with Mary Hendricks 



Stewardship Update - Thank  You! 

Mass Attendance  Weekly 

Church 

Offering 

Monthly 

Electronic 

Offering 

Total Goal 
Over/Short 

Weekly 

Over/Short 

Year to Date 
School 

Debt Reduction  

Sat Sun Total 
Church 

Weekly 

Electronic 

Monthly 
Total 

82 196 278 4,256.00 0 4,256.00  4231.00 $25.00 -$10,198.16 20 255 0 255 

THE CHURCH DOORS ARE 

GETTING A WELL DESERVED 

“SPA” DAY. 

Two of the church doors are getting 

some much needed TLC at a local 

wood shop. When they are feeling 

completely refreshed, renewed and 

ready to take on the world again, two 

more will go on a short vacation. 

This will continue until all the church 

doors are good as new.  

 

Thank you to the Knights of 

Columbus for funding this project.  

Catholic Communications - $15 
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MASS INTENTIONS 
Day Date Time Intention Requested by 

S 7/30/16 6:00 PM People of the Parish 

S 7/31/16 9:30 AM Living and deceased members of the Kraus family 

M 8/1/16 No Mass No Mass No Mass 

T 8/2/16 No Mass No Mass No Mass 

W 8/3/16 No Mass No Mass No Mass 

T 8/4/16 8:30 AM †Leo Hines Tom Ruppert 

F 
8/5/16 8:30 AM †Bill Tucci The Florios 

Crestview 11:00 AM †Rev. Carl E. Bauer Rev. J. Stephen Vallelonga 

S 8/6/16 6:00 PM People of the Parish 

S 8/7/16 9:30 AM †Sissie Riley St. Patrick Church 

Ministry Schedules 

D
A

Y
 

 DATE 

TIME 
Greeters Altar Servers Readers Gifts 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 
Cantor 

S
A

T
 

7/30 John and 

Nancy Riley 

A Ethan Mehr 1 GL Shearer 
Lynne and Allia 

Shaver 

1 Valerie Corley 
Rudy 

Pascasio 
B Tyler Mehr 2 Brenda Riley 2 Jim Mehr 

6 PM     3 Barbara King 

S
U

N
 

7/31 
Kraus family 

A M. Empoules 1 Mitchell Queen 

Kraus family 

1 Micki Snyder 
Lisa 

Marlow 
B Macy Franklin 2 Brooklyn Queen 2 M. Gildein 

9:30     3 Steve Corley 

S
A

T
 

8/6 
Karen and 

Deanna 

Pascasio 

A Blake Francis 1 Julia Marsh 
Bill and Brenda 

Riley 

1 John Weber 

K. Sims B Kami Franklin 2 Nancy Law 2 Margaret Blake 

6 PM     3 Brooklyn Queen 

S
U

N
 

8/7 
Sheila West, 

Ashley West 

and family 

A Haley Kiro 1 Danielle Mick Mary Ann 

Edwards and 

Mikey Linger 

1 Sandy Mick 
John 

Collins 
B Megan Moran 2 Joe Jerden 2 Jeremy Garton 

9:30     3 Jenny Garton 

S
A

T
 

8/13 
Amanda and 

Samantha 

Blake 

A Luke White 1 Jim Myers 
John and 

Lesley White 

1 Julia Marsh 
Brenda 

Reed 
B Leo White 2 Theresa Francis 2 Larry Bowers 

6 PM     3 Luanne Bowers 

S
U

N
 

8/14 Rose Neal & 

John Weber 

A Caden Kelley 1 Don Markley Chad and 

Megan Westfall 

& family 

1 Steve Corley 
Brenda 

Riley 
B Drew Bailey 2 Tyler Mehr 2 Paul Derico 

9:30     3 Danielle Mick 

S
A

T
 

8/20 Ed and Anita 

Droppleman 

A Drew Moodispaw 1 Theresa Francis 
Moodispaw 

family 

1 Pam Thompson 
Donna 

Lake 
B Ian Droppleman 2 Debbie Queen 2 Rock Garton 

6 PM     3 Mitchell Queen 

S
U

N
 

8/21 
Leslie Butcher 

A Erin Turner 1 Jenny Garton 
Fred and 

Michele Turner 

1 Butch Cain 
Lisa 

Marlow 
B Dylan O'Sullivan 2 Jeremy Garton 2 Judy Foster 

9:30     3 Micki Snyder 

S
A

T
 

8/27 T. J. and 

Mindy Hall 

A Spencer Davis 1 Teresa Angotti 
Tom and 

Margaret Blake 

1 Valerie Corley 
Gracie 

Marsh 
B Andrew Davis 2 Barbara King 2 Mike Determan 

6 PM     3 A. L. Determan 

S
U

N
 

8/28 
KIDS MASS 

A Christian Mullins 1 Erin Turner 

KIDS MASS 

1 Tyler Mehr 
Joe 

Derico 
B Jacqueline Mullins 2 Michael Riley 2 Brooklyn Queen 

9:30     3 Mitchell Queen 



PLEASE PRAY FOR… 

Those who are sick: Brandi Francis, David Pritt, Rose Determan, Robert 

Fealy, Blake Francis, Ed Hubbs, Sarah Jane Huntz, Mary Ann Murray, Jane 

Myers, Burke Riley, Fr. Daniel Sinbaldi, Jane Taylor, and Clarence Weber. 

Those who are homebound or in nursing homes! 

Those who have died: Betty Newhouse (Kathy Boyle’s sister), Sissie 

Riley. May the souls of all the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, 

rest in peace.   Amen. 

Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life 

Those in RCIA: Brad Curtis, Jenny Delgado, Michelle Droppleman, 

Tammy Stalnaker, Brandi Francis. 

All Military Personnel: Ryan Faulkner 

NOTEWORTHY EVENTS 
 

August  – Hair Care 
LCFRN— Rice and beans 

Linens -  Luanne Bowers 

Funeral Greeters - Violet Angotti and Carol 

Castillo 
 

Reconciliation: 

Wed. 5 - 5:45 (When Mass is scheduled.) 

Sat.  5 - 5:45  

Sun. 9—9:20 
 

Adoration:  

Fri: 9am til noon, church 
Bell Choir Practice: Sundays after Mass or after 

GIFT; each Wednesday after 6pm Mass 

 
1 - 3: No Daily Mass 

2 Tue: 7pm, Knights of Columbus mtg., 

cafeteria 

13 Sat: 7 - 9, Pool Party, Lewis County 

Park 

16 Tue: 7pm, Catholic Daughter planning 

mtg., cafeteria 

21 Sun: 2pm, Pre-School and Pre-K 

Open House, NEW BUILDING 

22 Mon: 4pm, K - 7th grades Open 

House, school 

23 Tue: First day of School for St. Patrick 

School 

 

Pope Francis, June 16, 2016 

“Even in the worst situation of life, God waits for me, God wants to embrace me, 

God expects me.” 

Alcoholics Anonymous  

AA - Tues., Thurs., & Sat., 8pm school 

basement.  

Narcotics Anonymous 

NA - Mon., 8pm school basement 

Use the door on the side of the school 

building facing the rectory for AA and NA 

meetings. 

I’M IN! CAMPAIGN UPDATE 

Goal: $345,000.00 

124 Pledges to Date: $246,018.00  

17 Other gifts: $1385.00 

Total: $247,403.00 

Needed to complete campaign: $97,597 

LOAN BALANCE AS OF MAY 31, 2016: 222,173.64 
 

Your generosity is greatly appreciated! 

It’s not too late to participate! You can make a one-time 

gift or pledge for any number of months, make a one-

time gift, or give when you have a little extra cash, 

whatever works best for your situation.  
 

KIDS’ NAMES NEEDED FOR UPCOMING CONFIRMATION CLASS 

WE DON”T WANT TO MISS ANYONE! 

 

Who is eligible? All baptized Catholics in 6 - 12 grade who have not received the 

Sacrament of Confirmation. 

 

How do I sign up? Email Mary Hendricks at pa@spchurchweston.net, or call her 

at 304-269-1244.  

WELCOME BACK FR. MCSWEENEY 

This weekend we are happy to welcome home Msgr. Jeremiah McSweeney. Fr. 

McSweeney was pastor here from 2002 until 2009. He was gracious enough to 

come earlier than planned to accommodate the parish for a funeral last Thursday. 

“WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL”  

POOL PARTY 

Sponsored by the Girl Scouts 

For all Saint Patrick School and Church Families 

Saturday, August 13, 7pm - 9pm. 

All slides will be open! 

FREE  

(A small donation would be appreciated but is not 

necessary.) 

Drinks and cookies will be provided.  

We hope to see everyone there! 

DAILY MASS WILL RESUME ON THURSDAY, AUGUST 4, AT 8:30! 

Fr. DeViese is accompanying the diocesan pilgrimage to World Youth Day in Krakow, 

Poland. He will be away through August 3. If you have a sacramental emergency, 

please contact Fr. Joseph McLaughlin from Holy Rosary Church in Buckhannon at 

304 472-3414.  



IF YOU FEED THEM, THEY WILL COME! 

If you would like to provide an RCIA meal, a sign-up sheet is in the 

vestibule or you may call Danielle at 304 517-0269. You do not have to 

cook to provide the meal— take-out is 

always an option! We need enough food 

for 12 - 14 people. Thank you for your 

generosity and kindness! 

RCIA MEAL PROVIDERS 

8/03 Mary Hendricks 

“TEE” TIME! 

Join the fun at the St. Patrick School Golf Tournament on Saturday, 

August 6, at Deerfield Country Club. The 14th annual fundraiser starts at 

8am at $60/person, $240/team. Winners take home $1,000 with second 

prize at $500, and $250 for third place. Food, drinks, and prizes—all free 

with your registration! For team registration, Call Adam Gissy at 304-517

-0390 or Regina Frazier at 304-269-5547. 

WINNER, WINNER, 84TH ANNUAL CHICKEN DINNER 

Sponsored by the St. Boniface Altar Society 

St. Boniface Church on RT 33W, Camden                                             

Saturday, August 6 

4:30 TO 7pm 

Adults-$10.00, Kids 6-12-$4.00 and under 6 free 

MENU:  Fried Chicken, Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Green Beans, Cole-

slaw, Home-made bread, Desserts, Iced Tea, and Coffee   

Bazaar of Many Local Crafts 

Homemade baked goods 

Home grown produce 

Chances available for a beautiful handmade quilt 

Mass – 4:30 PM 

Contact: Catherine Ratliff, 304-269-2872 

 

 

 

 

July 31, 2016 

Making 
restitution  
My wife and I belonged to an 
evangelical fellowship and sent 
our children to their Christian day 
school. Our tuition discount 
required that we tithe, but we 
never did. When we returned to 
the Catholic Church and I 
confessed this sin, I was told to 
make restitution. I don’t 
remember the tuition rates or our 
income at the time. I want to do 
this penance but not be legalistic 
about it.  

The Seventh Commandment — You 

shall not steal —“requires respect for 

the universal destination of goods and 

respect for the right to private 

property” (Exodus 20:15; CCC 2401). 

The virtue of justice empowers us “to 

preserve our neighbor’s rights and 

render him what is his due,” including 

“the restitution of stolen goods to their 

owner…in proportion to their 

responsibility and to their share of what 

was stolen” (CCC 2407, 2412).  
I’m glad you are restoring any 

injustice you were responsible for. 
Catholic moral teaching requires that we 
be as exact as possible in making 
restitution but also recognizes that 
determining an exact amount is 
sometimes impossible. In these cases, 
we should simply make the best 
estimate we can, return that amount, and 
be at peace. Your willingness and desire 
to be generous are praiseworthy. Like 
Zacchaeus, the tax collector who made 
restitution upon encountering Jesus, I’m 
sure the Lord will be pleased with your 
effort (Luke 19:1–10).  

FR. DANIEL L. LOWERY, CSsR  
sundaybulletin@liguori.org 

 
© 2016 LIGUORI PUBLICATIONS, Liguori, MO 63057-
9999. Printed in U.S.A. Imprimatur: “In accordance 
with c. 827, permission to publish has been granted on 
November 30, 2015, by the Most Reverend Edward M. 
Rice, Auxiliary Bishop, Archdiocese of St. Louis. 
Permission to publish is an indication that nothing 
contrary to Church teaching is contained in this work. It 
does not imply any endorsement of the opinions 
expressed in the publication; nor is any liability 
assumed by this permission.” No part of this work may 
be used in any form without the prior written 
permission of Liguori Publications. Scripture texts in 
this work are taken from the New American Bible, 
revised edition © 2010, 1991, 1986, 1970 Confraternity 
of Christian Doctrine, Inc., Washington, DC. All Rights Reserved. To order 

WEEKLY 
LITURGICAL 
CALENDAR  

 
Monday 

AUGUST 1  
St. Alphonsus 

Liguori, 
Bishop and 

Doctor of the 
ChurchJer 
28:1–17Mt 
14:13–21 

 

Tuesday 
AUGUST 2 
Weekday 

Jer 30:1–2, 12
–15, 18–22Mt 
14:22–36 or 

15:1–2, 10–14 
 

Wednesday 
AUGUST 3 
Weekday 

Jer 31:1–7Mt 
15:21–28 

 

Thursday 
AUGUST 4 

St. John 
Vianney, 
PriestJer 

31:31–34Mt 
16:13–23 

 

Friday 
AUGUST 5 
Weekday 

Na 2:1, 3; 3:1
–3, 6–7Mt 
16:24–28 

  
Saturday 

AUGUST 6 
Transfiguratio
n of the Lord 

Dn 7:9–10, 13
–142 Pt 1:16–
19Lk 9:28b–

36 
 

Sunday 
AUGUST 7 
Nineteenth 

Sunday 
in Ordinary 

Time 
Wis 18:6–

9Heb 11:1–2, 
8–19 or 11:1–

2, 8–12Lk 
12:32–48 or 

12:35–40 

BELL CHOIR PRACTICE 

Bell Choir practice will resume on Wednesday, August 3, at 

6:30pm.  

BELL CONCERT CDs ON SALE NOW! 

Half of the initial order of the St. Patrick Bell Ensemble’s concert CDs has 

been sold. Get yours now! CDs are available by contacting Jim Weber at 

304-269-4307 or by seeing John Collins or Marilyn Bean for your copy. 

The price of the CD is $12 per disc. The Year of Mercy Concert CD 

includes Fr. Steve’s inspirational words about God’s mercy as we mark a 

special opportunity for grace. 

LATIN MASS 

A Latin Mass (Extraordinary Form of the Roman Rite) will be 

celebrated at St. Patrick Church on Sunday, Aug 14, 

4:00pm.  Our celebrant will be Fr. Timothy Grassi of St Thomas 

Aquinas Parish in Thomas, WV. 

  

This is a High (Sung) Mass with Choir.  Fr Grassi will also hear 

confessions beginning at 3:15pm. 

  

We have Latin - English missals and printed Propers for the day's 

Mass available for use by all who attend and new people are 

always welcome. Twenty-four attend the Latin Mass held in June. 

TO OUR QUEST PRAYER GROUP(S) PEEPS 

It’s time to order our supply of Quest books for the fall and spring 

seasons. Please let us know how many people are participating in 

your group so we have enough books!  

CATHOLIC DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAS 

The Catholic Daughters of the Americas will have a special planning 

meeting on Tue., Aug. 16, at 7 in the cafeteria. The purpose of this 

meeting is to discuss ways for the organization to raise money since they 

no longer have bingo.  



FLOOD RELIEF UPDATE FROM LESLEY GARTON WHITE 

 

Lewis Countians, including parishioners from St. Patrick and St. Boniface, participated in two flood relief efforts in 

Bomont, WV. Each trip had more than 50 volunteers making the trek South. Our volunteers--ranging in age from 

elementary school to senior citizens--participated in a wide range of relief efforts from organizing the distribution center 

to working out in the community gutting homes, cleaning home places, working on getting homes ready to re-build, and, 

most importantly, offering hugs and listening to their stories of survival. Some people are suffering terribly as they have 

been without utilities, can't get out due to roads/bridges, sustained loss of wages, and completely lost homes, cars, 

outbuildings, equipment, household items, etc. One elderly lady had just returned from knee surgery the day before the 

flood. Another man had not been visited by anyone (except for an initial water-drop off from the National Guard). The 

people are tired and weary, but they are very strong. This small Clay County community was hit tremendously hard by 

the June flooding. Many residents are still without electric and water; 30 percent of the H.E. White elementary students 

are living in campers and tents; 75 percent had homes destroyed; and 95 percent were directly impacted. It is an 

underserved community with not a lot of help from outside resources. If you are interested in helping, here are some 

suggestions:  

 

1. Organize a volunteer trip. Bring equipment to work--shovels, wheelbarrows, and if you have any kind of heavier 

equipment, it would be especially 

appreciated. One job LC helped with 

was plowing out a driveway covered in 

mud. There is a wheelchair ramp that 

needs to be built. If you have limited 

knowledge or not such a strong back, 

there is plenty to do in the school and 

community. It's not difficult, the school 

is always open, and there is always 

work to do. Contact Lesley White 304-

476-3632 for the Clay County contact 

info.  

2. Join one of the community planned 

trips to Bomont. We are planning one 

for late July and early August. We will 

pick a meeting point and leave around 

7am, getting home usually around 5. 

Make sure you get your tetanus shot 

and dress appropriately--masks, 

gloves,  boots, long pants, etc. We are 

planning to go weekly or so through 

the summer and fall. This is a long 

process.  

3. Donations: At this time, donations 

have changed in nature. Gift cards to 

Lowes and Save A Lot (the only 

grocery store in the community) would 

be especially appreciated. Building 

supplies such as lumber, insulation, 

Sheetrock, etc. would also be 

appreciated. 

4. Family Adoption: Liz Garton is starting 

to acquire names of families in grave 

need. The idea is to adopt a family for 

a year and donate as much/little as 

you wish, in hopes that you can be a 

support system that is so desperately 

needed. 

5. Prayers: The greatest support of all.  

 

Pictures of the H.E. White Elementary School before and after 

the June flood. Both picture can be found, in color, on the 

internet by doing an image search for W.E. White Elementary. 



JENNY GARTON 
Car ~ Home ~ Life ~ Health ~ Business 

 

                                                    269-1414 

                                           51 Circle Heights 

                                            Weston, WV 26452 

DR. DANIEL D. 

FARNSWORTH IV 
 

Optometrist 
 

  137 Main Ave. 

       Weston 

 269-2020 

DC’s Barber 

Shop 
 

1 East Second St. 

Weston, WV 26452 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

JOHN E. LAW,  

CPA, A. C. 
 

132 First St., Weston 

269-3304 
 

John E. Law- CPA, Betty 

Hill,-CPA, Tom Stark 

TED’S HEATING and 

COOLING, Jane Lew, WV 
 

304 672-1145 

Reliable, dependable  

service on all makes models!  

26 years experience 

 

 Pro-Life  
 Legislator                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

Real Estate 

Marketing 
 

Sales & Appraisals 

372 US Hwy 33 E 
 

  Pickens 

     Automotive  

                Service 

  518 N. Main Ave.                                                                                                             

304 269-3254 

We don’t want an arm & 

a leg—we just want your 

“tows”! 

Charlie’s 

Barber Shop 
 

115 Bank Alley 

Weston, WV 26452 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

304 269-7700 

Rusty Allison, Owner 

Weston  
Veterinary  
Hospital 

 
Dr. Bill Moodispaw, DVM 
Sunset Acres—US 33 W 

269-3288 

Hickory 

House 

Restaurant 

Jackson’s Mill 

Road/ 

Hwy 19 

269-7373 

Peking Chinese Buffet 

#3 Marketplace Plaza, 

Weston, WV 

304 269-6763 

ALL YOU CAN EAT! 

                                                Chris & Amber  

                                               Heater 
 

400 US Hwy. 33 E. 

Weston, WV 26452  

304 269-3095                                  304 269-5523 fax 

 

 

 

 

                       WWW.CITIZENSBANKWESTON.COM 

 
 

MAIN BANK—201 Main Ave.       

 PHONE (304) 269-2862               JANE LEW BRANCH 

   M-TH 8:30-3, FRI 8:30-5:30       (304) 884-7825 

 

 

 

 

J.R. Dodson 

NORTH CENTRAL 

INSURANCE LLC 

100 MARKET PLACE 

MALL  

SUITE 13 

WESTON, WV 26452 

Phone:(304) 269-5330 

FOSTER FEED 
202 Bland St. 

Weston, WV 26452 

304-269-1333 

800-251-4343 
 

“Feed, Hardware, and a 

     
 

        
       304 269-4563 
      DINE IN-CARRYOUT-DELIVERY 

   451 us Hwy 33 E, Weston, WV 

 Hours: Tues - Sat, 10 - 10, Sun 11-9     

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
 
   

  

 

 

 

  Hardman-Paletti  

 Funeral Home 
 

    730 N. Main Avenue 

    Weston, WV 26452 

 

       (304) 269-5005  
                                                   C. David  Hardman                John Paletti                 

                                                   Owner /Licensee in Charge             Owner        
 

www.hardman-palettifuneralhome.com 
 

Garton Real Estate 
REALTORS 

Charles G. Garton, Broker 
 

465 Main Ave.    269-7676  

 

Rudy Pascasio 517-7577 

Derrick Love 269-2281 

Veronica Brumley 269-3037 

 

  

 

  

 

 

                                   Dr.  Jerry  

                                   Henson, M.D. 

                                      

Specializes in obstetrics/gynecology. 
66 Hospital Plaza  Weston 

Delegate Peggy  

Donaldson Smith 

5 1/2 East Second St., Weston WV 

304-269-7177 

 

Tue — Fri 

11am-3pm/ 

5pm-9pm 

Sat: 5pm-9pm 

 

Thyme Bistro 

Is the Lord 

Calling You? 

Call Rev. Dennis R.  

Schuelkens, Jr. in the  

Vocations Office  

of the 

Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston. 
(304) 233-0880 ext. 442 

dschuelkens@dwc.org  


